Barcelona 18 january 1960

Prof. A. J. Macintyee
Cincinnati

Dear Professor Macintyre,

I received the two very interesting books you had the kindness
to send me and thank you very much for this nice gift as well as
your Christmas greetings.

The publicatien of your paper in Collectane Math. suffered - in
consequence of unforseen reasons - some delay but the difficultiesy
now solved you will hefore long reteive the proofs and the article
will soon be published.

Repeating my best thanks for your kind gift I remain

yours skncerely
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